
July 2022 Youth Director Report 
 
Two youth members attended the Boundless Synod event at Nawakwa from July 24-27. There we spent 
time learning and growing in God’s Boundless love for us. Along with discussions and free time, we 
spent a day at Wittle Farm in Elizabethtown supporting their growing/farming ministry in Lancaster 
County. We harvested veggies and planted a field with beans and squash.  
 
The only financial update was a check written to me for mileage. I’ve handed over all financial 
documents and log in information to the Pastors.  
 
Respectfully, 

Stephanie Alsvan 
 


